
NOTICE 

 

Subject: Rescheduling of Professional Readiness Exam (Course Code: 

O1UA603L) 

Dear Students, 

This is to inform you that due to a technical issue, the Professional Readiness Exam 

(Course Code: O1UA603L) conducted on 17th July 2025 for all students, and on 

15th and 16th July 2025 for some students, has been cancelled. 

The examination has been rescheduled to 22nd July 2025. The revised 

schedule and venue details will be shared shortly. 

Additionally, students who appeared on 15th and 16th July, and whose exams have 

been cancelled, are listed below. (Please refer to the attached list for names and 

details.) 

 

Special Provision for Students who are at their hometown: 

We understand that some students may face difficulties attending the exam on 22nd 

July due to early travel or prior bookings. In such cases, students who are unable 

to attend the exam on 22nd July may be granted one final chance to appear for 

the exam between 16th–20th August, just before the semester resumes on 

21st August. 

  



To grant the final chance, you must submit valid travel proof (only train or 

flight tickets) meeting the following conditions: 

  1. The ticket must be booked before 19th July 2025. 

  2. Only train and flight tickets will be accepted as valid proof. 

  3. Travel proof must be submitted within the prescribed time for consideration. 

Important Points: 

• Students who appear for the exam on 22nd July will receive marks as per regular 

procedure. 

•Students who miss the exam on 22nd July must appear during the alternate slot to 

receive their marks. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding in this matter. 

 

Regards, 
Team SLLL 
 


